
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Charlotte Valley Parents/Guardians, 
 
Thank you so much for your patience and understanding as we have had a wonderful staggered 
start to the 2020-21 school year.  The staff at Charlotte Valley have been so happy to see your 
child(ren), and we are excited to open our doors to all grade levels on Monday, September 14th. 
 
Please note some updated/new procedures: 
 
Arrival / Dismissal  
 
Doors will open at 7:45 am for students.  Car Riders/Walkers/Drivers should use the 
entrance/exit closest to the cafeteria and should be picked up by 3:00 pm.   
 
Below are directions for the new parent pickup system: 
 
Parents and guardians of students in grades PK-6 who will be picking their child up from school 
will need to follow directions below:   
  

 Please enter the parking lot on the bus garage side of campus. 
 Do not park in the parking spots between the cafeteria doors and bus garage..  
 Please come to the cafeteria entrance and Mrs. Coons will release your child(ren) to 

you. 
 Please see the times below as to when your child(ren) will be dismissed from class and 

ready to be picked up at the cafeteria doors.  

  

2:36 Grades 7-12 

2:41 Grades 5 & 6 

2:43 Grades 3 & 4 

2:45 Grades 1 & 2 

2:47 Grades PK & K 
  
If you have any questions, concerns, or an extenuating circumstances, please contact Mrs. 
Kelly Coons at Charlotte Valley at 607-278-5511 option 7.  
 
Virtual Learners  
 
Grades PK-3 - please see additional letter posted to the website and Facebook 
 
Grades 4-12 - please check your emails frequently and follow the daily schedule and directions 
provided by your classroom teacher(s)  
 

Mr. James Harter, Superintendent 

Mr. Mitchell Rapp, Principal 

“Empowering Students Today to Conquer the Challenges of Tomorrow” 

15611 State Hwy 23; Davenport NY, 13750 

Phone (607)278-5511       Fax (607)278-5900 



If you are having issues with technology please let me know at 
rapp.mitchell@charlottevalley.org  
 
Reminders: 
 
Please remember to bring your mask(s), water bottle, Chromebooks, and positive energy to 
Charlotte Valley everyday! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
MItchell Rapp 
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